
 

     
 
 
 

 
 

Friday 21st June 2024 
 
 

Dear parents/carers, 

What a week at Place Farm! We have been celebrating Art Week in every 
year group and some of the work the children have created has been 
fantastic! Please do see below for some of the wonderful creations.  
 

This week we were re-assessed for our Inclusion Quality Mark “Centre of 
Excellence award”, which was a day to celebrate and reflect upon all the 
ways in which we provide inclusion for all in our school. The assessor spoke to children, staff, 
parents and governors and also spent time in classrooms. The feedback we received from the 
assessor made us very proud and we look forward to sharing further information once the report 
becomes available. 

This week we have shared information about the October half term holiday provision for the 
additional week of half term. If you wish to use this provision, please do give a firm offer of 
commitment by completing the form by Friday 28th June. This will help us with planning the 
arrangements in greater detail. 

Yesterday we welcomed our new EYFS entrant parents to 
a welcome session and tour – the turnout was fantastic 
and it was great to welcome new faces to our Place Farm 
family. It also made us realise just how quickly the school 
year has flown! Some of our Year 6 pupils helped out with 
the tours – they were simply amazing and spoke so 
confidently, demonstrating the PROUD values brilliantly! 
Well done! 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend! 

Mrs McConnell 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

Upcoming dates: 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
June 
Mon 24th June:    Years 1 & 2 rearranged sports day (9:00 – 10:30) 
Tue  25th June:     Year 5 Residential trip – Kip on a Ship (25th – 26th June) 
Thur 27th June:     6EJ and 6SL Reading Café (9.00-9.30) 
                                1ES visit to Haverhill library 
                                Year 6 Market Place after school – see further information below 
Fri  28th June:       PD Day 
 
July 
Wed  3rd July:       Y6 trip to Gulliver’s Land 
Thur  4th July:       4KM Reading Café (9.00-9.30) 
Fri     5th July:        Music performance for parents/carers of children in choir or music club (2:00pm)  
Tue   9th July:        Open classroom for parents/carers (3:30 – 5:00pm) 
                               Children’s University Graduation (for eligible pupils in Year 5) at Samuel Ward (5:30pm) 
Thur 11th July:      Summer Disco – see information below 
Fri   12th July:        Y6 Graduation (2:00pm) 
                               Reports sent to parents 
Mon 15th July:      Transition week for all year groups (children spending time in their new classes) 
Wed 17th July:      Year 6 transition days 17th – 19th July (Castle Manor and Samuel Ward Academy) 
Fri   19th July:       Last day of term 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Events this week 
 

Trust Art Festival 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

5JG Booknic 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

2SA Library Visit 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Celebration Assembly 
 
Congratulations to everyone who 
received a certificate in celebration 
assembly this week. We had lots of 
children receiving their coloured 
certificates today. We also had 
children receiving their PROUD 
certificates. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
We also had several pupils celebrated for their sporting 
achievements outside of school as well as one pupil 
receiving their pen license. 

 
 
We are also continuing to celebrate maths achievements 
on tt rockstars. This term, we are presenting certificates to 
the child in Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 who achieved the most 
coins in their year group, as well as certificates for the 
three children who had the biggest increase in their times 
table recall speed. We also celebrated the problem-solvers 
of the week in Year 1 and Rainbow class. 
 
 
 

Times table knowledge and fluency are so important in many areas of maths. Please continue to 
encourage your children to use tt rockstars at home. Thank you for your ongoing support with this. 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 



 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 



 

Drum Kit Lessons with Martin Everett 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am pleased to be able to offer extra curricular drum kit lessons to all year groups at Place Farm. Lessons 
are £18 per 30 minute lesson and are booked on a termly basis. Lessons will be given on an electronic 
drum kit and will be held during the school day. A 20 minute trial lesson can be arranged for your child, to 
help decide if this is something that they would enjoy. To register your interest please complete the form 
below and further information will follow:  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=flzQy2QFTEapyFTpF1Os7pTle-
9KdYVOsDBCBoniyE9UNVM0SVlKT0pJTUZFOFJXMFJZVlNWMVE2Qy4u 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Everett  

 
 

Arbor Reminder 
 

As you should now be aware we have now rolled out the release of Arbor. All parents/carers 
should have received an email detailing your specific login details. Please do ensure that you are 
signed up to the Portal. If you do experience any difficulties with your login, please contact the 

office on 01440 702836 or at admin@placefarm.org.uk 

 
 
  

 
 

Caterlink Survey – regarding school lunches 
 

This term, Caterlink are conducting a parent/guardian survey on the meal provision 
that they provide. The survey closes on 31st of July. Please use the link below or the 

QR code to take part in the survey. Thank you. 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CN9XYWJ 

 

 
 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=flzQy2QFTEapyFTpF1Os7pTle-9KdYVOsDBCBoniyE9UNVM0SVlKT0pJTUZFOFJXMFJZVlNWMVE2Qy4u
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mailto:admin@placefarm.org.uk
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Haverhill Arts Centre – Cinema Deal 
Haverhill Arts Centre is delighted to announce that it will be showing four affordable family-friendly films this June 
for families who are looking to entertain their children on a budget. The films will be shown on four Saturdays in 
June at 10:30am, with tickets costing just £4 per person. Each ticket will also include a selected drink and snack. 

This new cinema deal has been created to allow families who are struggling due to the cost-of-living crisis to still be 
able to enjoy a trip to the cinema. 

The films included in the deal are: 

-          Migration (Saturday 1 June, 10:30am) 
-          Teenage Mutant Ninja Turtles: Mutant Mayhem ( Saturday 8 June, 10:30am) 
-          If (Saturday 15 June, 10:30am) 
-          Trolls Band Together (Saturday 22 June, 10:30am) 

For more information on each film, please visit the Haverhill Arts Centre website 
- https://haverhillartscentre.co.uk/treat-the-whole-family-this-june-with-our-summer-family-cinema-deal/ 

 
 

 
 

https://haverhillartscentre.co.uk/treat-the-whole-family-this-june-with-our-summer-family-cinema-deal/


 

 
 

 



 

Clubs outside of school 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Please use the link below to register a free two-week 
trial: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdthetAvVNrjkKDAsvzj4wbjnwxLcPcRZn
eVXkNeqjgcH-p1w/viewform 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdthetAvVNrjkKDAsvzj4wbjnwxLcPcRZneVXkNeqjgcH-p1w/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdthetAvVNrjkKDAsvzj4wbjnwxLcPcRZneVXkNeqjgcH-p1w/viewform


 

Summer Holiday Activities 
 

Prestige Sports 

Prestige Sports will be running their Mega Sports & Activity & Football Camps at Samuel Ward Sports 

Dome, Haverhill this summer! They will be on Monday 22nd July to Friday 30th August. We are open 

9am-3.30pm with early drop off from 8.15am and late pick up until 5.30pm as optional extras. 

You can book online using the link below: 

  

Mega Sports & Activity Camps - https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/148 

Football Camps - https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/149  
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